
From:                                         
Sent:                                           Wednesday, 9 April 2014 12:26 PM
To:                                               '
Cc:                                               
Subject:                                     RE: Response to Improvement Notice 532 CWLH Okha [DLM=For­Official­

Use­Only]

For Official Use Only

The referenced documents in your response are not provided as evidence of closeout. I will need these to 
make a decision on acceptability.
Therefore please can you provide these for review.

Your response to a) appears to meet the requirements (subject to the referenced documents).
B) appears to partially meet the requirements in that Part B actions appears to address Steady state 
excitations and flare blowdown transient events. (subject to the referenced documents).

It is unclear how you have risk assessed transient events such as fast acting valves adequately (apart from 
the blowdown system which you have stated had an acoustic study conducted on it). 
You stated that transient events have been included in an FPSO piping stress specification. 
My concerns regarding this document meeting the requirements of action b) are:

There are no further details of this piping stress specification document and the date it was 
completed.
 A stress specification is not a transient event risk assessment study.
 Given that you had a failure from vibration induced fatigue, it could be assumed that any piping 

stress specifications have not considered vibration induced fatigue as a failure mechanism.      
Further you mention visual inspections during transient events during start­up and shutdown as part of 
the assessment. While visual inspection may lead to issue identification they are not reliable and open to 
subjective opinion and therefore not a robust control. 

Has a risk assessment study in accordance with the energy institute guidance (or similar) been conducted 
for transient events on the hydrocarbon process pipework? 

Please can you Liaise with myself directly and Cc  on any correspondence regarding this   

Thanks and Regards
 

OHS Regulatory Specialist
NOPSEMA
Level 8, 58 Mounts Bay Road 
Perth WA 6000 
Tel: (08) 6188 8711   Fax: (08) 6188 8737
nopsema.gov.au
Important: This message and any attachments is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain confidential, 
sensitive personal or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you must not read, disseminate or retain 

Page 1 of 2

16/05/2014file:///C:/Users/ardalina/Desktop/SVT%20FOI/A353280%20-%20Response%20to%2...






